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Our Value for April is Courage. 

 

 

 
 

 

Dates for your diary. 

22nd April—Year 5 trip to Bramhall Hall. 

23rd April—Year 6 trip to Bramhall Hall. 

25th  April, 9.00am—Year 2 class assembly. 

29th April— Internet safety workshops for KS2. 

6th May—Bank Holiday Monday. Day off. 

 13th –17th May—Year 6 SATs. 

20th-21st May– Year 4 camping trip. 

23rd May, 9.00am—Year 1 class assembly 

Friday 24th May  - school finishes for half term. 

 

Welcome back after the Easter holidays. We have got a very 
busy and exciting term to look forward to. 

Come along to our coffee morning. St.thomaS’ golborne 

 
To be held in church on 

SAT 27TH APRIL 
10.30AM – 2.30PM 

lotS of bargainS…. gift SetS…  
Bric-a-brac…. toyS.. home-MADE CAKES AND 

REFRESHMENTS 
Clothes from 5Op 

 
free activities & Snacks for         

Children 
 

ALL WELCOME 

Primary School Places 

Offers have now been made for all Reception places for 
September 2024. If you have been offered a place at St 
Thomas’ please make sure you inform the school office that 
you are accepting the place. Thanks. 

Year 6 SATs 

All the children in Year 6 will be completing their SATs     
during the week of May  13th. It is vital that the children 
attend school every day during SATs week and are on time 
every day. Children need lots of sleep and rest in the run up 
to SATs and also during the week itself. The children have all 
worked extremely hard and this is their chance to show how 
well they can do before moving to high school. 


